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January 31, 2021 
 
Hello Families, 
 
I have just a few messages for you this evening.   
 
Beginning tomorrow, we will have a survey on our school’s web page I would like you to fill 
out.  This gives us great information so we can make Mistletoe a better place for our students 
and families.  In addition, our Superintendent, Dr. Winstead will be retiring at the end of this 
school year.  The School Board is requesting your input as a search is being conducted for the 
new Superintendent.  Please take about five minutes to complete the survey located on the 
district website.  Under the District icon, you will find a tab labelled “Superintendent Search” We 
certainly appreciate your time to complete the survey. 
 

We will also be emailing you this message with a link in regards to COVID testing 

for students beginning January 4th.  Please see the link for further information. 
 

COVID Testing for Students 
 
As we begin the month of February, it is a short month with just three weeks of school, as we do 
not have school the week of February 15th.  Our students will be completing many assessments 
prior to the end of the trimester, which is on February 25th.  Junior High parents, I would highly 
encourage you to have your child pull their grades up in Powerschool so you are well aware of 
their grades. 
 
Remember, we are here to help your child be successful in school.  Do not hesitate to reach out 
to us with any questions, concerns, or feedback. 
 
Have a great week. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=b4c79e8e7f&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1690259917760118271&th=17750270982c3dff&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_kkitu0dz0


 
 


